
 

 

GIDDY – UP 
 

The horses are at the barrier and we’re about to start the running of the  

MELBOURNE CUP 

Witness the iconic race on a day that is filled with dreams, stories and 
celebrations for all. 

On the 5th of November your bowling club will be hosting a gala lunch 
and the viewing of the race on the big screens for members and their 
friends.  

For a modest entry fee, you will be welcomed with a free glass of 
bubbles and a complimentary sweep ticket to get the party started. 
There will be other sweeps and Melbourne Cup day fun activities 
climaxing with the big race.  

Attendees will be asked to bring a plate for a shared lunch and don’t 
forget to dress for success. 

More details to follow.  

 

Save the date. 

 

Thanks to Cathie Roff and Margie Chubb for organising this event. 

 

 


